Canadians have a profound commitment to human rights
throughout the world. We welcome your release. But we will
not allow it to create the illusion that things have changed
fundamentally in the USSR. 1In fact, your release encourages
us to keep pressing on behalf of the thousands of others like
you who remain incarcerated in the Soviet Union. It proves
that perseverance, dedication and belief in the justice of our
cause does bring results.




